
I am in support of SB 574, had this law already been in affect it would have prevented an accident I was involved in last year (2020).
While traveling on my motorcycle I began experiencing engine problems, traffic was heavy and was stop and go, and the 
temperature for the day was very hot. In order to reach a safe spot to pull off the road I slowly began passing a city transport bus on 
the shoulder side of the road. The bus noticed my attempt to move forward and swerved into my lane, pushing me, my passenger, 
and my bike into the guardrail. He we been allowed to lane split this entire incident could have been avoided. I therefore ask that 
you pass SB 574.


